

Beta Alpha Psi & Accounting Society

California State University Long Beach



Spring 2013 Semester Overview

One of our main goals this semester was to recruit as many students as possible and keep them active. In this respect, the semester has been a huge success – our events, meetings, and elections all had record attendance. We achieved this by planning fun socials, providing great networking opportunities, and creating an inviting environment for our members.

In addition, we were able to transition into a new paperless system called OrgSync. This platform enabled us to invite members to events, update them with weekly emails, keep track of hours, and create polls all in one place.

Since this is the last newsletter of the semester, we want to give a big thank you to all the alumnus and firms that continue to support our organization.

Contact Information

If you have any further questions, please don't hesitate to contact us:

Website - csulbbap.org
Email - csulb.bap@gmail.com

Fall 2013 Officer Board

We would like to congratulate and introduce the upcoming officers for next semester. We know they will do an amazing job continuing the progress we made this semester.

PresidentKlancy Price

Vice President
Judie Kieu

TreasurerJennifer Mae Formeloza

Director of Records

Kento Arai

Director of Accounting SocietyPaula Alba

Director of Correspondence Vanseka Veasna

Associate Treasurer

Amy Smith



Quote

"We don't remember days, we remember moments"

Banquet Recap

May 2, 2013: Our Kappa Candidate class has been officially initiated. We had current Beta Alpha Psi members pin each candidate and attending alumnus congratulate them.

The banquet was highly attended by students, professors, alumnus, firms, and the dean of the CBA. We had to expand the room since attendance was higher than expected.

This semester we also had a photo booth, so guests had a fun souvenir to help them remember the banquet

Lastly, we would like to thank the firms that graciously donated gifts and scholarships to add to the success of the banquet.

Alumni Social - Beach Volleyball

April 21, 2013: Our last social of the semester was a great way to enjoy the sunny weather and good company. We played six games of volleyball and Becker provided lunch. The candidates were able to ask questions to attending alumnus about what to expect for banquet, recruiting, and resume tips. We will keep you updated of events for next semester. Thank you all for your continued support.

Mock Interviews & Resume Workshop

During the summer, we hold mock interviews and resume reviews for members. This is another way we try to help members to prepare for the upcoming recruiting semester. If any alumni are interested in helping out, please do not hesitate to contact us.

